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Triple C Carving Group Newsletter 
April 17th, 2024  

 

31 Carvers attended today’s meeting. 

Important Note: Hall opens at 8:30 AM.  The meeting will start at 9:00 AM.   We 

have the Hall till 12:00 pm 

 
Treasurer’s Report:      No report today.     

 
Cookies:                      Thank you to Jennifer for the goodies this week.  There are some openings for cookie 

sign-up, please add your name to the list for bringing cookies. 
 
Guests:                      Welcome Richard H. and Logan.   
 

Website:                    The website is up-to-date.  Facebook is also up-to-date.  Take a look at the site to see 

past meeting photos. 

 

Business: Birthdays – Happy Birthday Brian S.!  

 Ontario Wood Carvers Association (OWCA) – The OWCA magazine is available.  It is 

at the front table.   

 Theater Sarnia – The theater group has approached Triple C to request a 2ft square 

carving of their logo (drama/comedy/tragedy masks within a frame).  The carving will 

be mounted in the center of their black board.  They are offering payment in 

exchange for the work; the money will go towards our club.  At this time, the vision is 

that 4-5 people from Triple C would work on the logo under the ‘supervision’ of a 

Triple C project manager.  Our club would supply the wood.  Dennis stated that next 

week we will be voting on whether we want to take this on.  Cost and schedule will 

be discussed further. 

 Reminder – June 5th is the last day of carving.  July 27th is the Lambton Heritage 

Museum date (note: waiting for confirmation from Museum folks to make this 

official). 

 April Maple – Today is the maple leaf carving class.  Thank you Arnold and Gilles.  

Please note that for the next few weeks Arnold and Gilles will be available to consult 

on your maple leaf project.     

 

Tech talk:                  Brian informed club members that the Lambton Library had made an error where 

they believed he had not returned a loaned item and they were prepared to recover 
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the value of the item if he didn’t pay in a timely manner.  Upon further investigation 

on his urging, the item was located within one of the libraries.  Club members 

suggested that loaned items can be reliably returned at the library desk and a receipt 

for the item can be requested.   

 

Upcoming Events: 

July 27th (Saturday) Lambton Heritage Museum. 

 On this date, they will have just opened a new hockey exhibit.  They will also 

run an ‘antique roadshow’ type event. 

 

 

END 


